
Question on Notice 
 

No. 890 
 

Asked on Thursday, 17 September 2015 
 
 

MR KELLY asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport, Minister for Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister for Trade (HON J TRAD) — 
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Minister advise of any plans to increase the number of Go Card retail facilities in the 
electorate of Greenslopes? 
  
ANSWER:  
 
I thank the Member for Greenslopes for the question. 
 
I acknowledge the work of the Member for Greenslopes and his constituents in collecting over 
3,000 signatures in support of a new go card retail facility 

 
I am pleased to advise that the Department of Transport and Main Roads' (TMR) is currently 
working with its distribution partner to launch a new go card retailer in the Greenslopes area.  
 
The process to engage a new retailer is currently underway with go card equipment planned to 
be installed in the coming months. Following successful installation, the new retailer will be able 
to provide go card buy, top-up, and expiry change services to customers in the Greenslopes area. 

 
 

 

 

 


